Ref: CBIBU/AUDIT/CANCEL/2024 Date:  March 11, 2024
Branch: Canara Bank IFSC Banking Unit

Ref: Our invitation for quote/s for identification of Statutory
auditors/Financial auditors for the Canara Bank IFSC Banking Unit
(GIFT City) branch for Balance sheet audit of March 31, 2024 dated
January 31, 2024

Subject: Cancellation of invitation for quotes for identification of auditors for
March 2024 dated January 31, 2024

This is to notify that the invitation for quotes for identification of auditors for March 2024
floated through our website on January 31, 2024 for our Canara Bank IFSC Banking Unit
stands cancelled due to technical reasons.
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